

August 28, 2008

City of Gainesville Clerk of the Commission

It is with a sense of regret that I hereby tender my resignation as a member of the City of Gainesville Pension Review Committee effective August 29, 2008. I have enjoyed my time as a member of the committee and appreciate the opportunity to be of service to the City of Gainesville. Unfortunately due to my relocation to Jacksonville and a subsequent change in position that does not require my travel to Gainesville, my ability to consistently attend the monthly meeting has become impractical.

I wish the City of Gainesville finance staff and the members of the committee continued success.

Sincerely,

Robert Dilts